
Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! Congratulations on your recent home purchase! 

As your real estate agent, your feedback is incredibly important to us. We strive to provide the 

best service possible, and we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to 

share your thoughts about your experience with us. 

Post-Purchase Evaluation 

Please consider the following questions: 

1. How would you rate your overall experience with our services? 

2. Were your needs and expectations met during the buying process? 

3. What did you appreciate most about working with us? 

4. Is there anything we could have done differently? 

5. Would you recommend our services to friends or family? 

Your insights will help us to improve our services and assist future clients. Please reply to this 

email with your feedback or feel free to call me directly at [Your Phone Number]. 

Thank you again for choosing [Your Company Name]. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


